Rick Cobb, Ph.D,
Superintendent

607 West
Rickenbacker
Midwest City, OK 73140
: (405) 739-1790

Ron Stearns Fax: (405) 739-1797
Director of Transportation

To: Bus Riders and Parents of Routes 2,3,4,5,6,7,8,9,10,11,12
RE: Route Changes

From: Ron Stearns, Director of Transportation

Students and Parents,

In an effort to provide better service to our students and allow for improved arrival and dismissal times
to our schools, Mid-Del Transportation will be making changes to the routes listed above. Please read
the following statements in regards to these changes.

1. All stops will remain the same.

2. Many of our routes will be combined, but your student’s route number will be displayed on the
side of the buses. Buses will have multiple numbers displayed. It is important that your student
looks for their route number before boarding the bus. Example: Routes 6 and 7 have been
combined and this bus will have both RT 6 and RT 7 displayed on the side of the bus.

3. These changes will begin Wednesday afternoon. The school will also be communicating with
your student of these changes.

Thank you for your patience and working with us in the process of the changes.

Ron Stearns -
Director of Transportation
Mid-Del Schools

Mission Statement
When the young people of Mid-Del enter our schaools, they will be safe.
When they enter our classrooms, they will be challenged.
When they leave our schoals, they will be ready.




